
 

 

Dear Children and Parents/ Guardians 

May I take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks for your hard work this year 

in preparing for your SATS exams which you are due to take week commencing 13th 

May.  SATS is something which we have got to do, it’s just one of those things so we 

might as well give it our best shot.   

Below are some little tips to help you in the final weeks leading up the SATS.   

 

 

 

When the week of the SATS arrives you must remember that you cannot do any more 

than your best, which is all we can ask of you.  Remember that each and every one of 

you is important to us and we know your individual journeys.  The scores from the SATs 

will tell you something but they will not tell you everything.  They will not tell you how 

kind and caring you are or how fantastic you are at art or general knowledge or sport.   

From Monday 13th May –Thursday 16th May year 6 children can come into school from 

8.15 and go straight to class, have some toast and a drink and relax in plenty of time 

before the tests begin.  We are asking for all children to be in school by 8.45 this week 

to avoid them feeling rushed.  

Thank you all for your support.  I will be sending a letter out after SATS detailing our 

end of year 6 celebration.   

Mrs Ellis and the year 6 team  

 
Monday 13th May   – Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation 
 
Tuesday 14th May – English Reading 
 
Wednesday 15th May – Mathematics Paper 1 Arithmetic and Mathematics Paper 2 Reasoning 
 
Thursday 16th May – Mathematics Paper 3 Reasoning 

 

 

 

1. Get plenty of sleep because you can only do your absolute best when you are feeling refreshed. 

2. Spend less time on computer games, especially before bed. 

3. Eat well and drink lots of water 

 

 


